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OUTSTANDING MONEY 

We seem to be having a few issues with a small number of parents and payments for before and 

after school club and dinner money.  We appreciate that it can be difficult when these bills get 

high so the trick is always try to pay weekly.  If you are having difficulties please get in touch 

with school and talk to us. 

If payments are not made then unfortunately this may mean that your child is unable to have a 

school dinner or use the before and after school club.  The matter could also be passed to the 

council legal team and this would incur extra costs. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Message for Mrs Buckley/Mr Bhatti……… 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________   

 

 

 

 

 

LOCAL ELECTION AND BANK HOLIDAY 

Please remember school closes after Wednesday this week and opens again next Tuesday 7th May.  

Let’s hope the weather is at least dry for the extra long weekend. 

READING CHALLENGE 

For this last term the reading challenge will go back to individual rewards rather than whole class 

rewards.  For your child to receive a weekly treat they have to have read every day and return 

their reading record to show this every Friday. 

Children will also receive rewards if they have read every day for a half term and the whole term.  

Thank you for your continued support with your child’s reading. 

CLUBS 

Unfortunately it is not always possible for all children to be able to attend all clubs.  Staff have 

to put a limit on the number of places and in doing so may restrict which children are invited to 

attend.  We appreciate that this can be difficult to manage but when you have 90 children in each 

year group there isn’t really any other way.  The aim is that all children have the opportunity to 

attend at least one club.  If your child hasn’t attended a club yet please let your child’s teacher 

know. 

Thank you for your understanding with this matter. 

EUROPEAN ELECTIONS 

School may need to close on Thursday 23rd May due to the elections.  We can’t confirm it at the 

moment for definite although it is looking very likely.  We will confirm by Friday 10th May. 

 


